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SUMMER 2022 NEWSLETTER

Community Boards do not typically
meet over the summer months.

Meetings will resume in person in
September. 

 
Quality of life complaints tend to

increase over the summer so please call
311 to report the issue and then email
the CB8 Office with details and we will

follow up with the appropriate city
agency.

Follow Us for
Updates



Community Board 8
Outreach

CB8 was happy to join the  Marble Hill Block Party in celebrating Rosey, longtime proprietor
of Marble Hill’s International Unisex Salon. Thanks to Tony Edwards of Marble Hill Houses

Tenant Association for helping to organize such a great day. 

One of the biggest complaints from residents over the
summer is illegal bbq'ing and partying in our local parks.
CB8 has met with the Parks Dept, NYPD and Parks Police
about this matter. Please email any information you may

have and we will follow up.



Outdoor pools are currently open for swimming. Due to the current national lifeguard
shortage, all swim programs, including lap swim, senior swim, and Learn to Swim, have been

cancelled for summer 2022. We apologize for the inconvenience.

Stay cool, NYC! Visit our Cool It! NYC map at
http://nyc.gov/parks/cool-it-nyc to find spray showers,
drinking fountains, and other cooling features in your

neighborhood. 
 

Please report non-working spray showers to 
@nyc311

 or at: http://on.nyc.gov/3zb0sRE.



The Fair Fares NYC program continues to offer eligible New York City residents a 50%
discount on eligible transportation. Fair Fares enrollment is simple and can be done

completely online without coming in to an HRA office. To apply, please visit ACCESS HRA
here. 

https://www1.nyc.gov/site/fairfares/index.page
https://www1.nyc.gov/site/fairfares/index.page


For information on DOT repaving & resurfacing
please click here. 

For information on street permits and to check
what agency is working on your block click here

https://www1.nyc.gov/html/dot/html/motorist/resurfintro.shtml
https://www1.nyc.gov/html/dot/html/infrastructure/construction.shtml








Bronx CB8 has received several
complaints about an increase of ticks in

our parks. It is important to check
yourself and your pets for ticks. 


